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Ukraine, 25 February 2022

Re: Russian invasion of Ukraine is a danger and catastrophe for the whole of Europe

 

Dear CEMR members,

In these extremely difficult times for democratic Ukraine, when its territory is viciously attacked by the armed forces of the Russian Federation, the All-Ukrainian Association of Local Governments “Association of Ukrainian Cities”, CEMR Member, cannot be a mere contemplator, just sit back and watch.

Therefore, on behalf of all Ukrainian communities, that are, in spite of being under large-scale military onslaught of Russia defend European fundamental values such as humanity, human rights, freedom and democracy, we call on the Council of European Municipalities and Regions and its members to help Ukraine. We ask you to join us in protecting the democratic world. Stop Russia now. 

To achieve this goal, ask your governments together with other like-minded countries to establish no-fly zone over Ukraine and to apply really painful sanctions to the Russian economy.

It is Ukraine that is under attack today. Tomorrow Europe can be in danger. We hope you will support Ukraine!


Yours sincerely,

Vitaliy Klitschko

Chairman of Association of Ukrainian Cities

